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27th September 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,
RE: Year 3 visit to Warner Brothers Harry Potter Studio Tour, Watford

| am delighted to announce an exciting school trip for our final term in the
Summer. | am planning to take the Year 3 children to the Warner Brothers Harry
Potter Studio Tour, on Tuesday 4th June 2024. The purpose of the visit is to
enrich the children’s learning in the broader curriculum and in English. It will form
an essential part of our English sequences; to inspire some great writing! There
will be a focus on finding out more about potions, magic spells, film sets and
scripts. As well as this, we will have the opportunity to see behind the scenes of the Harry Potter films,
the original Hogwarts Express and the costumes worn by the cast.

We plan to leave by 8:15am, therefore we ask that your child be at the school by 8:00am prompt on
that day to allow for registration and a last trip to the toilet. We plan on returning to school by 4:00pm,
giving us maximum time to make the most of our visit.

To cover the cost of the coach and entrance fee, we ask for a contribution of
£35.50 per pupil. To help you spread the cost of this truly extraordinary
‘magical’ trip, payment can be made in instalments on Parent Pay. £20 must be
paid no later than Friday 1st December 2023, this is because Warner
Brothers Studio requests full payment for tickets in advance. Full payment for
the trip must be made no later than Wednesday 1st May 2024. It is with regret that if not enough money
is contributed to cover the cost, the trip might not go ahead and you will receive a refund.

More details about the trip will follow in the new year.

You can find further information about Warner Brothers Harry Potter Studios here:
https://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/

I look forward to welcoming your child on this exciting visit.
Yours faithfully,

Mrs Baker
Yr 3 Teacher
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